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ATTENTION RESIDENTS

Pine Tree Waste will be closed due to the impending blizzard on Tuesday, January 27. Thercfore,
there will be no trash or recycling pickup.

Howevet, a special trash and recycling pickup for those residences who were missed on Tuesday is
scheduled for Saturday, January 31, 2015. The same tules for pickup will apply. You must have

your trash and recycling out by 7:00 A.M.
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